
Motion presented to Faculty Senate 5/10/11 

Presidential Search Committee 

 

Motion 

 

The Binghamton University Faculty Senate reaffirms its previously elected faculty 

representatives to serve on the Binghamton University Presidential Search Committee.   

 

It commits to following the same electoral process in selecting replacements for those faculty 

members who are unable or unwilling to continue their service on the search committee.   

 

It also thanks all faculty who have served to date on the committee for their hard work on behalf 

of the University. 

 


